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Message from the Head

Dear Parents and Carers

This has been a really exciting week that has focused on getting our after-school clubs back up and running. We
are still working on improving the number of clubs on offer and will be in touch with more information as and
when it comes through from various outreach providers.

Year Two have had a fantastic experience this week by having a very special visit from the Truro Community Fire
Station. You can see some of the photos on the next page of this memorable event.

This week we have also completed our Bikeability sessions for Years Five and Six. The children have shown such
resilience and skill in completing their cycling proficiency

Year Three had great fun today whilst cooking a Mesolithic stew as part of their prehistoric studies. Some
children couldn’t get enough of the delicious food!

We are really excited about bringing the learning to life across the school and we hope that you are enjoying
hearing about these memorable occasions at home.

| hope you all have a lovely weekend.
Miss Lock

Parent Workshops / Events
EYFS Parents — Mrs Emblin will be running a phonics workshop for Foundation Stage parents on Monday 18 October
at 17:30. We look forward to seeing you there.

Year Six parents and children are invited to a Q&A session with Penair School’s Mr Sharpe and some of their prefects
on Wednesday 13 October at 15:15.



Year 2 visit from Truro Community Fire Station
This term the children in Year Two have been learning about the Great Fire of London. To help children understand
how fires our put out nowadays, they had a very special visit from the Truro Community Fire Station Team who

showed them a lot of the specialist equipment that is used to help put out fires. We are sure the children will
remember this for many years to come!
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Devoran Wraparound Newsletter

This Week's News

We've has a fantastic week at club; it's
been lovely to see so many of our regular
older children helping our new
Foundation friends with activities and
games and spending time getting to know
them better a5 they settle in. Well done
everyone we are really proud of you all.

Space week was 3 firm favourite and
something we will revisit in the near
future, check out our great projectsinthe
photo gallery.

Activities

we are all loving skipping at the moment
and we've managed to get some great
action shots of the children enjoying
themselves we hope you're enjoying
seeing these popping up on Class Dojo.

We also loved a spot of bird watching this
week - 3 wagtail was spotted along with
many other bird species!

we will look at the Hindu festival of
Navratri and the importance of
handwashing.

Important Dates
October Black History Month

715" Navratni

14" world Sight Day

15" Global Handwashing day
16" world Food day
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Reminders

Please can we remind you all of the
importance of booking all required
sessions on ParentPay or via
emmafoden@devoranschool.co.uk  This
means we can plan for the childrens
individual needs and collect the children
promptly from the classrcom.

Photo Gallery




